
24/07/2020 

MS REBECCA HARRIS 
32 STEWART AVE 
CURL CURL NSW 2096 
harrisbec3@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I would like to voice my opposition to this development regarding the siting of the Optus 
proposal .One of my main concerns is the potential health risks.The radiation emissions pose 
serious health risks to people and pets. Studies relating to the microwave radiation emitted 
from mobile phone towers indicate people have had issues with sleeping, concentration and 
fatigue.
Children from the local primary school - Curl Curl North Public, are going to be exposed to the 
radiation emitted from the nearby mobile phone tower if approved. Additionally, the local 
residents and motorists face continual heavy vehicle movements during the phone towers 
construction process, on the road of the sports fields and primary school. This poses great 
danger, to children accessing the fields and the school.The proximity of the proposed tower to 
local residents is also unacceptable. I request that a new location for this tower be considered, 
away from the school, residents, playing fields and dog park.
Regards
Rebecca Harris 

Sent: 24/07/2020 3:39:27 PM
Subject: Online Submission


